
Experiencing God's Word 
- Allowing Isaiah's perspective           

to inform our lives

You are invited to a series of six, weekly online scripture 
reflections with Sr Therese Fitzgerald (Sisters of Sion) on the 

Book of Isaiah 
7:30-9pm, Monday 2nd November until Monday 7th December 

2020

Isaiah 6:8

To register and for queries email:
bibleincashelandemly@gmail.com

All are welcome!
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